
February 18, 2022
Happy Friday Stober Families,

I want to thank everyone for attending conferences this week! As always, it is wonderful to
connect with all of you! Thank you to our amazing PTA for the wonderful conference dinners for
our staff! We are so grateful! Thank you so Sarah Snow for coordinating-we appreciate you!

We had a busy and exciting week! On Wednesday we hosted the Wheat Ridge Area Spelling
Bee and I could not be more proud of our 7 Stober Stallions who participated in the Bee!

Congratulations to the following 4th and 5th grade students:

Hudson Allison, Magnolia Coe, Shea Connelly, Andrew Daley, Ben Harrison, Jack Heathcote,
and Rhett Wooley

Additionally, Congratulations to our three students who placed in the Wheat Ridge Bee!
Rhett Wooley (1st), Andrew Daley (2nd), Shea Connelly (3rd).

Coming Up:
February 21-No School- President’s Day
February 25-End of 2nd Trimester
March 1-Class Pictures & Individual Spring Photos
March1- 3rd-5th Grade Symphony Field Trip
March 4-2nd Trimester Report Card
March 7th-11th School Spirit Week
March 9-PIE & PTA Meetings, 6pm-8pm, Google Meet
March 10-Science Fair, Family Viewing 5-6pm

Additional Staff Professional Learning Days-Non Student Contact
The Board of Education recently approved converting two student-contact days to
non-student-contact days on the 2021-22 Family Calendar.

These non-student contact days will take place on March 28, 2022 and April 22, 2022.

These days will be used by educators to work on planning, assessing student work, data
collection and analysis, and other tasks relevant to their positions that benefit student learning.

Yearbook
It’s not too late to order your yearbook! Each yearbook comes with two free customizable pages
to capture additional memories. Online ordering is preferred, however, feel free to use the offline
order form below, we will have copies in the office as well. Yearbook orders can not be made
through the fee payment process in Parent Portal. If you are not sure if you have already
ordered a yearbook this year, please call Kandi in the office, or send her an email.
Please click the link below to order your yearbook online.

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://jeffcopublicschools.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2ed9d90f8f469542906652a0f&id=67ade1d498&e=6c0de813c2__;!!Bj3pJzH8i9PN1EsMi1am!jKNiLhhXLXPVaRnOr7w08ICeRyV9qUeReAToskFXyz_b_W1dBZVRqi-V2CyWmrt9qF9SsedAHFc$
mailto:kandi.hallcarrillo@jeffco.k12.co.us


https://www.treering.com/validate?PassCode=1015470662313079
For offline ordering, please use the form below.
Offline Order Form

School Spirit Week:
Show your school spirit, March 7th-March 11th. Please see the flier below for more information.
Spirit Week Flier

News from PTA:
Congratulations to our 1st Graders for winning our PTA Spirit Contest. Thank you to everyone
who purchased magnets and yard signs.

Save the date!  2022 STOBER GALA and SILENT AUCTION

Friday, April 29 @ Applewood Golf Course

I hope everyone has a fantastic long weekend!
We will see you Tuesday!

Thank you,
Anne DiCola

https://www.treering.com/validate?PassCode=1015470662313079
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LbhTk4hXJDHXkL1-jz8wLGtqZJGFci3E/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1awdp1j5hlfUgH9cCVN7ExJS6xkwazU0_/view?usp=sharing

